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HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
Wednesday, May 23, 2012

The Historic District Commission held a called meeting on Wednesday May 23, 2012 at 5:15 p.m.
in the Council Chambers of the Graham Municipal Building. Commission Members present were
Larry Brooks, Cary Worthy, Jimmy Linens, Hayes Teague, Brenda Sykes, Enos McDonald and
Steven West. Eric Crissman was absent. Staff members present were Aaron Holland, Planner,
and Martha Johnson, Zoning/Inspections Technician.

Larry Brooks called the meeting to order.

A motion was made to approve the minutes from the January 25, 2012 meeting by Enos
McDonald seconded by Cary Worthy. The motion carried unanimously.

Discuss applicants for the Historic District Commission vacancy.

The first applicant was Lauren R. Nance of 409 Enfield Drive Graham, NC. She stated that she is

a recent graduate of UNC School of Law and is currently a real estate attorney in Chapel Hill,
NC.

She said that she likes our area and is interested in anything about history.

Mr. Brooks thanked her for coming and briefly explained the function of the Board.

Larry Brooks said the other applicant was Grace Baldwin and she was absent. Jimmy Linens said
that Lauren Nance had checked that she was interested in the Planning & Zoning Board and he
knew there was a vacancy but Aaron Holland said he had asked her which is preferred and she said
the Historic District Commission.

A motion was made by Enos McDonald recommended Lauren Nance, Larry Brooks second the
motion. The motion carried unanimously.

Steven West said he had contacted Alamance County about changing or having a dedicated switch
installed at the Courthouse. He stated that no changes were required for the handrail and if the
Courthouse was closed it didn’t have to be lit up. Mr. West stated there is no ADA requirements for
the lights on the ramp.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively Submitted,
Martha Johnson



